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From: Sylvia Brown
Sent: 09 May 2017 21:45
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order
To who it may concern LE 63)

It has been brought to my attention that the pedestrian crossingR33 is at risk of being closed. This would be a great
shame it is the direct route to the RSPB Vange nature reserve. | use this crossing regularly as do many other nature
lovers. none of us are getting any younger and it would be of a great inconvenience if an entrance is developed
elsewhere as a longer walk would be difficult.

Yours

Sylvia Brown
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